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GOVERNMENT ACKNOWLEDGES ACCC FINDING 
 
The NSW Government acknowledges the announcement made by the ACCC earlier 
today regarding the proposed acquisition of an interest in WestConnex by Sydney 
Transport Partners Consortium. 
 
The State’s evaluation process is continuing to finalise a decision on a preferred 
bidder. 
 
An announcement on the outcome of the transaction will be made in due course. 
 
NSW Treasurer Dominic Perrottet said: “The NSW Government will continue to 
assess the bids based on all available information. As is standard practice with live 
transactions the Government will not comment further.”  
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